
April 2025

Hello!
This is such a great time of the year while we look forward to many exciting things
happening  as we begin looking towards the end of the year. Which also makes it the
perfect time to share a few reminders.  SMS always does our best to ensure that
every child has a friend in their class. However, please remember that your child may
have a great time hanging out with the bff, doesn’t necessarily mean that it’s a healthy
learning relationship in the classroom.  We encourage you to have these honest
conversations as we start planning ahead.  Thank you!

This is also the time of the year when we start planning for end of the year activities.  
We are always in need of volunteers and chaperones, so if you’re interested, please
make sure that your checks are completed.  They often take weeks to process, so the
earlier you can get started, the better. Have questions? Just reach out to Ms. Gaby or
Ms. Tamara in the office.

Happy Spring!

Mrs. Rita Rebizant
Principal

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL



The Grade 6 Musical, Joust, 
is coming up on May 1st. 

Performances at 2pm and 7pm.
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Knightly News

The SMS Sports Card Club held their second Grade 5/6
Table Hockey Tournament which finished recently. This

tournament had both a boys and girls 4 player
tournament. A special congratulations goes out to Avery

Neufeld and Brayson Friesen who won in their bracket. 

SMS Grade 8 Girl’s basketball
team were proud to win a
championship banner!



spirit week‌spirit week‌
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2025-2026 Registrations 
Registration packages were sent out on Monday, April 7.

2025-26 Grade 7 and 8's also received an email for course selection . 
Registrations and course selection are due Friday, April 25.



Knightly News
E-Sports Championship

On March 22  Stonybrook Esports sent 10 teams to
Dugald to compete in the Provincial
Championships for Super Smash Bros and
Brawlhalla. We had a fantastic day with lots of
memories, as well as a few trophies and a banner.
Way to go Knights! Here are the results from our
teams:

Super Smash Bros
Orrin H & Conrad S - Provincial Finalist
Will A & Rory B - 3rd Place
Keelan B & Caleb F - Top 16
Alex K & James N - Top 16
Anders S & Moses H - Top 16
Jonah G & Shiloh G - Top 16

Brawlhalla
Max R & Joseph A - AAA Provincial Semifinalist
Kief G & Aiden H - AAA Top 8
Strider D & Maverick D - AAA Top 16
Tucker T & Noah W - A Top 8



Dates to remember

Knightly News

April 14 - PD Day
April 18 - Good Friday
April 25 - Registrations and Course Selection Due 

PAC: Spenst Pizza Fundraiser

BRIDGINGDIFFERENCESDIFFERENCES

Thank you to all who participated in the pizza fundraiser! Pizza
pickup will be on Thursday, April 24  – families will need to
collect and distribute the orders they sold. 

Pickup Details:
Date: Thursday, April 24
Time: 4:00-5:30 pm
Location: Stonybrook Middle School Foyer

SMS students attended the Niverville High School Spaghetti Bridge
Competition on March 26. Our own Maddie M. and Aubrielle W. made

the strongest truss, holding up to 106.9 kg of force!
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